
 

 
 

 
 

Announcement for ISDCS 2024 
 

 
We are glad to announce that we will be continuing the tradition of the prestigious 
conference International Symposium on Devices, Circuits, and Systems (ISDCS), and 
the 7th edition, ISDCS2024, will be organised by IIEST Shibpur, India, in collaboration 
with Hiroshima University, Japan. This remarkable event is scheduled to take place 
from 6th  April to 8th  April 2024. 
 
ISDCS2024 aims to build upon the legacy of fostering interdisciplinary collaboration, 
knowledge sharing, and innovation in the field of Devices, Circuits, and Systems. As 
we enter the next chapter of this conference series, we invite researchers, 
academicians, industry professionals, and students from around the world to come 
together and explore the latest advancements in our field. 
 
We also understand the importance of cultural exchange and the celebration of 
diversity. Therefore, as an integral part of ISDCS2024, we will continue to showcase 
the rich heritage of both India and Japan through cultural events and social activities, 
offering a unique and immersive experience for all participants. 
 
With great anticipation, we invite researchers and scholars from every corner of the 
globe to contribute to ISDCS2024 by submitting their original research papers, case 
studies, and posters. Your valuable contributions will shape the conference program 
and help address the challenges and opportunities in the ever-evolving field of Devices, 
Circuits, and Systems. 
 
Save the dates, 6th April to 8th April 2024, as we eagerly await your presence at 
ISDCS2024. Join us in Kolkata, the City of Joy, as we embark on the 7th edition of this 
extraordinary conference, filled with innovation, collaboration, and progress. 
 
Thank you for being a part of ISDCS2023, and we extend our heartfelt gratitude to all 
participants, speakers, moderators, volunteers, and organisers who have contributed to 
the success of this event. Your dedication and enthusiasm have made ISDCS2023 a 
memorable experience. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to ISDCS2024, where we will continue our collective 
journey towards advancing knowledge and shaping the future of Devices, Circuits, and 
Systems. 
 


